
 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO PROPERTY OWNERS 

Maliseet Drive, Rothesay 

 

 

The Town will be undertaking upgrades to the water distribution system in your area beginning 
Monday, May 8, 2017. Work will take place within the road right-of-ways.  
 
A construction period of approximately two (2) weeks, from date of contractor mobilization, is 
anticipated.  
 
Residents are advised that Maliseet Drive will be reduced to one lane of traffic during working 
hours to facilitate construction operations. Delays and longer travel times should be expected 
when using this route throughout the construction period.  
 
Residents are asked to be particularly cautious for the duration of this project since temporary 
obstructions such as raised manhole covers and uneven pavement surfaces may be 
encountered at various locations.  
 
Rothesay appreciates your cooperation with the required maintenance of the water system and 
is working to minimize the inconvenience this work may cause. If you have any questions or 
require further information please contact Dillon Consulting Limited site supervisor Alexander 
Williams, P.Eng., at (506)633-5000 or contact Bruce King, Utilities Coordinator at (506)848-
6600. 


